



Announcement

Announcement No.: 2017-06

Subject: Pacific Forest Rally

Issue Date: August 4, 2017

The fire danger in most of Southern BC is extreme, and a province wide state of emergency is in effect due to wildfires. So far, there have not been any major fires in the Merritt area, and there is every likelihood that the fire danger will subside in time for the event to proceed as scheduled.

The organizers are monitoring the situation, and if there is a need to postpone due to fire danger, we will make a final announcement by September 4, 2017 to delay the event by two weeks. If the event must be postponed any teams that are unable to make the new date will have their entries refunded in full.

Paul Westwick
Organizer Pacific Forest Rally